



Date 15 February 2022

Dear colleagues,

On behalf of VNG International I would like to express my support to you. We are following the developments and are concerned about the difficult situation Ukraine finds itself in. I imagine it must bring a lot of uncertainty to you and your families these days.

I hope for a quick and peaceful resolution of the tensions between Russia and Ukraine, and a continued cooperation with you as a valued partner of VNG International, for the benefit of Ukraine as a part of our European family.

With wishes of health and safety to you and your families,

Yours sincerely,

Peter Knip

**Director VNG International** 





Date 15 February 2022

## Дорогі колеги,

Від імені VNG International я хотів би висловити вам свою підтримку. Ми стежимо за розвитком подій і стурбовані складною ситуацією, в якій опинилася Україна. Ці події, мабуть, приносять багато невизначеності вам і вашим родинам у ці дні.

Сподіваюся на швидке та мирне вирішення напруженості між Росією та Україною, а також на продовження співпраці з Вами, як з цінним партнером VNG International, для подальшшого розвитку та підтримки України як частини нашої європейської родини.

3 побажаннями здоров'я та безпеки Вам та Вашим родинам,

Щиро Ваш,

Пітер Кніп

Директор VNG International